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The High Commissioner for Canada :
to the Secretary of State for Dominion Affairs

OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR CANADA

Loxpon, 16th July, 1943.
My dear Secretary of State,
I have the honour to inform you that the Canadian Government considers

S most satisfactory the arrangements set forth in your note of July 15th

regarding the establishment of a Canadian Trans-Atlantic Air Service on a
war-time basis.

The Canadian Government has been in communication with the Govern-
ments of Newfoundland and Eire on this subject.

Yours sincerely,
VINCENT MASSEY.




